
George Washington Intermediate School’s
Student Council is hosting Socktober!

Socktober is a world wide fundraiser to
bring new socks to the homeless in your local

community.

We welcome donations of new socks in all sizes.

All sock donations will be donated to a
homeless shelter within the area.

🧦🧦Each Pair of socks = 3 Classroom Points🧦🧦

We will end the sock drive with a Crazy Sock Day
on Friday, October 28th




